From: emily snedden <mwilgy@hotmail.com> Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 4:23 PM To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com>

Subject: Merry Mingle Market

** This Message originated from outside [External Email] Be Very Aware Links and Attachments.**

Hey Tricia,

I know I have touched base last spring about the Run Run Rudolph race, I can't believe we are planning it already. We will be keeping the same route which makes zero roads closed, I will have a volunteer by the one street crossing at the four way by the Westside Park sign and one other volunteer over by candy cane where they turn around at the pickleball courts.

We are having the parade again, since it was such a HUGE hit on the 7th as well at 6 pm, so we don't interfere with church this time lol. I don't remember what we need to do for that. Approval? Let me know

We do have a fun item to add to the market, we were going to have some sitting areas for the market at legacy square with Ideal Decorating chairs around some of our personal gas fire pits. No burning of the grass, just little areas to get warm around. They will be right in front of the stage so when the lemon sisters and choirs are performing people can hang out, and they will be next to our tent so we are able to keep a close eye on them.

We will need cones barricades picnic tables and garbage cans on that date as well so if that friday December 6th they could be there that would be awesome

I believe that is all for now...if you have any questions let me know! Thank you for all you do for us! Much appreciated!

Emily Snedden